
                                                                                                                                                                                     

  

                     

      WESTBURY-ON-SEVERN C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                                               The Village 

                                      Westbury-on-Severn 

                    Gloucestershire 

                         GL14 1PA 

                                                                                                                            Telephone (01452) 760303 

       Head Teacher:  Mr D. Crunkhurn 

                     Email:  admin@westbury-on-severncofe.gloucs.sch.uk  
 

Wednesday 17th November 2021 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you that we have been advised to continue our COVID-19 restrictions on school events until 

the end of November.  As a result, I have had to make the decision to postpone the iSingPOP concert until Thursday 

9th December.  The concert will begin at 6pm, so we would be grateful if your child could arrive at the Church no 

later than 5.45pm to ensure a prompt start. The concert will last under an hour and we look forward to welcoming 

as many of you as can attend. 

 

As stated in my previous letter, we would like children to wear school uniform with either an iSingPOP top or 

another brightly coloured top for the event. iSingPOP clothing and CDs can be purchased in advance of concert day 

by logging on to the online store at https://www.isingpop.org/shop and following the instructions on screen. Make 

sure you use the unique coupon code WESTBURY21 when you checkout to receive free postage and packing. This 

code is only applicable until midnight on Thursday 2nd December. Orders received after this time or without the 

code will incur postage charges and may not arrive in time for the concert. Orders placed using the code will be sent 

directly to school and will arrive in time for the concert. The songs the children will be learning are also available to 

purchase on the website as a CD or digital download. Please note, iSingPOP is a not-for-profit organisation and any 

income from sales goes back into the charity. 

 

To order merchandise; 

•    Scan here with your smartphone camera or visit https://www.isingpop.org/shop   

•    Choose the items you would like and add them to your basket 

•    Make sure you put in your child’s name, class, year and the name of the school 

•    At the checkout enter the unique coupon code: WESTBURY21 

•    The deadline for ordering items with guaranteed pre-concert delivery to the school and no p&p is: Thursday      

2nd December. 

 

The children are having a brilliant time learning the songs and actions and we hope to see as many of you as 

possible at the concert on Thursday 9th December.  

 

If you would like any more details about iSingPOP please visit their website www.isingpop.org. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing as many of you as possible at what I know will be a wonderful performance. 

 

With warmest regards, 

 
David Crunkhurn 

Headteacher 

Westbury-on-Severn CE Primary School 


